NORTH DUFFERIN BASEBALL LEAGUE

MEETING MINUTES

TUESDAY, JULY 13, 2010

Special Meeting of the League Executive at Gowan Memorial Park, Creemore, Ont.

Attendance:

Executive: Vice President Sean Hayward, Secretary Scott Anderson, Treasurer Dan

Gowan

Absent: President Peter Kinghan, Past President Allan Brownridge.

Also in attendance was Umpire Gord Dunn.

Secretary Anderson called the meeting to order at 8:10 p.m.

Past President Allan Brownridge had a conflict of interest and did not attend the meeting.

1. NEW BUSINESS

(a) Sheldon Gowen Game Ejection

The Executive received and considered an Ejection Report from Umpire Gord Dunn, dated July 12, 2010, regarding the ejection of Midland Indians player Sheldon Gowen during the Midland Indians at Ivy Leafs game on Sunday, July 11, 2010.

The Executive also received and considered an email from Sean Hayward, dated July 12, 2010; an email from Fred Flood of the Midland Indians, dated July 13, 2010; and personal statement from Umpire Gord Dunn.

Gord Dunn was asked to leave and the Executive discussed the situation and made the following decision:

It was MOVED by Secretary Anderson, THAT Sheldon Gowen of the Midland Indians, be suspended for two additional games in addition to the automatic game suspension, due to excessive profanity and berating of umpire, SECONDED by Vice President Hayward, CARRIED.

Secretary Anderson was asked to contact the Midland Indians to inform them of the decision.

2. ADJOURNMENT

It was MOVED by Vice President Hayward, THAT the Meeting be adjourned at 8:35 p.m., SECONDED by Treasurer Gowan, CARRIED.